
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 24, 2022 

TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH LAUNCHES SOCIAL MEDIA PROGRAM 

PUSLINCH – The Township is excited to announce the launch of its corporate Facebook and Twitter 
pages, providing another way for the Township to deliver timely information to the public. A second 
Township Twitter account has launched dedicated solely to Puslinch Fire and Rescue.  

The Township is committed to improving communication with its residents and visitors and the 
implementation of its social media presence provides another opportunity for the Township to provide 
information where public online communities exist.  

“Launching the Township’s new social media is a very exciting initiative. These online tools are another 
way for our residents to stay informed about what’s happening in their community. I encourage Puslinch 
residents to follow and like the Township’s Facebook and Twitter pages to receive information on the 
Township’s services, projects and initiatives throughout the year,” said Mayor Seeley.  

The Township will be utilizing its social media platforms to share information with residents. The 
Township’s Website Puslinch.ca and its engagement platform EngagePuslinch.ca will remain the primary 
way to contact Council, Committee Members and Staff regarding any inquires or feedback.  

The Township encourages the community to like and follow its social media pages at 
Facebook.com/TownshipofPuslinch, Twitter.com/TwpPuslinchON and Twitter.com/PuslinchFRS.  
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Glenn Schwendinger, CAO  
T 519.763.1226 
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